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Trumbull Senior Citizen Commission Virtual Meeting 
November 20, 2020 

10:00 am 
 
 

The Senior Citizen Commission of the Town of Trumbull held a virtual meeting on November 20, 2020. 
 
Due to lack of a quorum at meeting time, no official business was conducted.  The next scheduled 
meeting of the Senior Citizen commission is December 18, 2020. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Barbara Crandall 
Clerk 
 
 
 


